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Name: Council District 6
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Council File No: 22-1211

Comments for Public Posting: Please see the attached letter regarding this application from
Council District 6.



CITY HALL
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 80012

November 9th 2022

Office of the City Clerk

Council and Public Services Division
200 N Spring Street Room 395

Los Angeles, Ca 90012

This letter is to inform you that Los Angeles City Council District Six is opposed to the
K’s Mini Market application for Public Convenience Or Necessity for the
property located in our district at 16057-16061 Vanowen Street.

There have been longstanding public safety issues at the intersection of Vanowen and
Woodley. There is also an overconcentration of alcohol serving businesses in this area
including a liquor store directly across the street. For this reason we urge you to deny
this application.

If you have any questions please feel to contact, Max Podemski, Council District
Six Planning Director at Max.podemski@lacity.org.

Sinc?rely,
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SHARON M. TSO
Caretaker,

Council District 6
City of Los Angeles




